'Do Everything In LOVE' ~ 1 Corinthians 16 v14



Headteacher Mrs J Fernie BEd **Deputy Head** Miss A Hodgson BAEd 16 Church Road, Laverstock, Salisbury, Wilts SP1 1QX

Telephone: 01722 503590

Email: admin @st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk Website: www.st-andrews-laverstock.wilts.sch.uk















8 September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reading books

This year we have spent thousands of pounds on new reading books. These books are being used across the school to support children's learning and develop their enthusiasm for reading. We have worked hard to ensure that all children have access to a range of high quality books that they can take home. Children reading books from the Little Wandle program are allocated a book by their class teacher based on their reading level. In addition to this, they will have the opportunity to take home another 'sharing book' of their choice. These books will be issued on a weekly basis.

Caring for books

Please ensure your child looks after their books. They should not tear or crease the pages, bend the spines back or deface the pages by drawing or writing on them and - most important of all - keep books away from leaking water bottles. We have provided each child with a plastic wallet to keep their reading book in.

A lot of time and money has been spent providing these top quality books and we need your support to ensure that every child is able to benefit in the long term.

Lost or damaged books

So that we can continue to provide top quality books, there will be a charge of £5 for any lost or damaged book that will go towards a replacement. If a lost book is subsequently found, and is in good condition, your payment will be refunded.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. We want to ensure all children get the best resources to support a key part of their education and learning.

Kind regards

Mrs Usherwood